
 

 

October2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

E-Safety Information Evening - Thursday 21st November 2019 

 

I would like to invite you to an information evening surrounding e-safety issues that children face in 

the ever changing digital landscape. The internet is an amazing resource which enables young people 

to connect, communicate and be creative in a number of different ways, on a range of devices. 

However, the internet is always changing and being able to keep up to date with your children’s use of 
technology can be a challenge.  

 

You may sometimes feel that your child has better technical skills than you do, however children and 

young people still need advice and protection when it comes to managing their lives online! 

 

Below is an outline of some of the topics we will be discussing during the evening: 

 

- Online safety 

- cyberbullying 

- computer games 

- sexting 

- social networking 

 

The information evening will be on Thursday 21st November 2019 between 5.30pm– 7.00pm in the 

main hall. There will be some light refreshments available at the start of the session.  

 

If you would like to attend the evening please complete the reply slip below.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr K Treen 

Curriculum Leader of Design & Technology, Computing, ICT and E-Safety 

ktreen@sackvilleschool.co.uk  

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

To: Mr K Treen - Curriculum Leader of Design & Technology, Computing, ICT and  

E-Safety 

 

Name of student ___________________________________________    Form _______ 

 

I/we (please delete as appropriate) will be attending the information evening on Thursday 21st 

November 2019 and require ________ seats. 

 

 

Parent/Carer name (please sign) ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name (please print) ____________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

mailto:ktreen@sackvilleschool.co.uk

